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December 4, 2015 
 
 
Sharyl E. Iden MEd, RN 
3291 McCowan Dr 
Taylor Mill, KY 41015-4436 
 
Dear Sharyl, 
 
I am pleased to appoint you to the National Association of School Nurse’s (NASN) Informatics 
Advisory Committee. You have been asked to serve on this committee because of your national 
expertise and commitment to nursing informatics. Your term will begin immediately and end 
December 31, 2017 with the possibility of reappointment at that time. 
 
The purpose of this advisory committee is to provide expert guidance to NASN’s Director of 
Research related to the direction of informatics activities at NASN. This includes representing 
school nursing on appropriate Big Data/informatics committees, participating in developing a plan 
for school nursing documentation, and providing suggestions and feedback on and informatics 
materials. 
 
On behalf of the NASN’s Board of Directors, I thank you for your willingness to serve in this 
capacity. We appreciate your time and dedication to school nursing and the health of our nation’s 
school children. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Beth Mattey MSN, RN, NCSN  
President 
 
cc: Donna Mazyck 
Erin Maughan 

 


